
BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION 
CITY OF RIVERSIDE 

Finance Department 

                                                                  DATE SUBMITTED:  10/21/2025       

BID NO. 

 

8178 

BID TITLE 

 

BOX SPRING MASTER DRAINAGE PLAN LINE D,  

STAGE 1, PHASE 1 PROJECT  

DEPARTMENT/DIVISION 

 

Public Works  

DATE BID OPENED 

 

07/21/2025 

BIDS RECEIVED (13)                                         INVITATIONS ISSUED (Online)              ESTIMATED COST:  $7,940,748.00                     

 

BID PRICE GOOD THROUGH:  OCTOBER 21, 2025 

 

BIDDERS: CITY, STATE AMOUNT BID 

 

H&H General Contractors, Inc. Highland, CA $7,338,236.00 

Boudreau Pipeline Corporation Corona, CA $8,343,919.60 

Mamco, Inc. dba Alabbasi Perris, CA $8,787,878.00 

Weka Inc. San Bernardino, CA $9,268,968.00 

Mladen Buntich Construction Co., Inc. Upland, CA $9,328,879.10 

C.P. Construction Co., Inc. 

Lonerock, Inc. 

MMC, Inc. 

Kana Pipeline, Inc. 

Nationwide Contracting Services, Inc. 

KEC Engineering 

Blois Construction, LLC. 

Toro Enterprises, Inc. 

Ontario, CA  

Irvine, CA 

La Palma, CA 

Riverside, CA 

Huntington Beach, CA 

Corona, CA 

Oxnard, CA 

Oxnard, CA 

$9,458,912.50 

$9,523,460.00 

$9,598,104.00 

$9,629,935.00 

$9,690,597.00 

$10,608,888.00 

$12,059,203.00 

$12,971,924.65 

 

BID DESCRIPTION: The scope of work will consist of approximately 4,300 linear feet of underground storm 

drain system and includes but not limited to the construction of catch basin inlets, junction structures, and storm 

drain laterals within the public right-of-way impacting Kansas Avenue, Third Street, Fourth Street, Mission Inn 

Avenue and Commerce Street (Project). 

 

 

BID Recommended For Award (Includes Sales Tax)    10% Surety Included  Contract 

    10% Surety not required   Purchase Order 

   

Lowest Responsive and Responsible Bidder      Amount of Award 

 

H&H General Contractors, Inc. $7,338,236.00 

 

 

COMMENTS: 

The Purchasing Division has evaluated all bids received and recommends award be made to the lowest responsive 

and responsible bidder in compliance with Purchasing Resolution 24101. The Public Works Department concurs 

with this recommendation and will be submitting a report. 

 

 

 

Submitted by:                              Purchasing Manager        Date:  08/19/2025


